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NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Guard Rail Replacement and Landslip Remediation, Head Road, 
Carneys Creek 

Scenic Rim Regional Council has received assistance through the jointly funded Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements to replace approximately 200 metres of guard rail damaged 
by bushfires, as well as landslip remediation and pavement repairs caused by heavy rainfall on a 
challenging and steep section of Head Road, near Brett Road at Carneys Creek. 

Geotechnical surveys undertaken by Council indicate the foundation beneath the guard rail posts require 
stabilizing, meaning the highly weathered rock slope will be excavated and rebuilt, and a section of the 
road cut out to allow the guard rail foundations to be suitably rebuilt.  

WHEN WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Works will commence in early February 2023 and are expected to take six (6) months to complete due to 
their complex nature, weather and conditions permitting. 

WHERE WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Works will occur at Head Road, near Brett Road at Carneys Creek. Refer to map overview below. 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 

Head Road at Carneys Creek is currently closed to traffic and will remain closed for safety reasons for 
these significant works to occur.     

The most reliable, all-weather route is currently available via the Cunningham Highway (refer to map 
below). Alternative shorter routes are available in varying conditions for motorists but are subject to 
change due to current weather conditions. Council encourages the use of sealed roads. 

Construction plant will be active in the area during construction and motorists should follow appropriate 
roadwork traffic signage.  

Notifications advising of the works will be provided to emergency services and visitor information 
centres. The current Head Road closure will remain on the Queensland Traffic website at 
qldtraffic.qld.gov.au as the official Queensland Government source for traffic and travel information. 

Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience to business owners and motorists while 
these works are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated during this time. 

QUESTIONS? 

Any enquiries regarding the work should be directed to Council on 07 5540 5111 or by email to 
mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au quoting Head Road Guard Rail Replacement. 
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Updates will be provided via Council's website, Let's Talk Scenic Rim and social media accounts, 
including Facebook and LinkedIn as further information becomes available. Visit Let's Talk Scenic Rim 
to register and receive regular updates across an array of Council Projects. 
 

MAP OF WORK SITE AND DETOUR  

 

MAP LEGEND 

 *Detour Cunningham Highway via Killarney 

   Location of construction works 

  NSW / QLD State Border 

*Please refer to the Queensland Traffic website for current road conditions. 

 

The Head Road Guard Rail Replacement Project is jointly funded under the Commonwealth-State Disaster Recovery 
Funding Arrangements.  

 

 

 


